
May 2021 Next Meeting: Wed. May 5, 2021 7:30 PM  
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Zoom Monthly Meeting Info:  
Topic: WLHCA Meeting 
 
Time: May 5, 2021 07:30 PM  
Meeting ID: 815 9713 0757 
Passcode: 866662 
 Call: 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81597130757?pwd=YkpEVEtqM05
PbXhOL2dwK2ZwOVBRQT09 

President’s Corner: Lan Tsubata 

Graduations are around the corner. On behalf of the whole 

neighborhood, we would like to congratulate all of graduates 

for all your hard work and best of success on your future 

endeavors.  

We voted to hold a graduation parade for all those graduating 

this year, on Saturday, May 21 at 5 p.m.  Please email the 

names, ages and levels of all graduates to 

Sarahtsubata@gmail.com, or text to 785-341-5042.  

Spring Clean Up:  

On a beautiful April 10, neighbors came out to pick up trash. 

Thank you to Michael Driggers for organizing the event.  

Thank you to all of additional volunteers for coming out and 

helping: Kay Rager, Juana Gonzalez, Bruce Adams, Monica 

Matey, Jacob Matey, Hannah Matey, Fulvia Guerra, Alicia 

Denning, Richard Lemus, Kenneth Lemus, Marcos Castro, 

Amanda Davis,  Andrea Carlson, Leopoldo Majano Ocon , 

Johannes-Sebastian Lansky , Margarita Pedroza, Dojoon, 

Seiji and Alanna Lee, Hyongwon Lee, SunJae, Mie, Kosei, 

Avy and Emy Smith, Kazuo, Kate Tsubata, Kensei and Sarah 

Tsubata, and more.   

The Prince Georges’ County Solid Waste division sent a truck 

to pick up the various bags of trash we collected. 

Due to COVID, we didn’t have our normal hot meal after, but 

did get packaged drinks and snacks.   

One interesting “find” was a suitcase holding several metal 

cash boxes with what seemed to be coin collections.  We 

called the police and turned it in. 

 

  

 

 

West Lanham Hills Citizens’ Association Board 

President: Lan Tsubata,  lantsubata@yahoo.com 

Vice President: Fulvia Guerra,  fulviaguerra11@gmail.com 

Secretary: Sarah Tsubata,  sarahtsubata@gmail.com 

Treasurer: Mike Driggers, driggers.michael@gmail.com 

Two dozen neighbors helped clean the community! 

New Exercise Class: 

Our past Instructor Edith Easley’s friend, Monique Johnson, 

will be starting to teach a new exercise class starting May 1 at 

the futsal court!!!  
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